9. CASHEL STREET: MOBILITY PARK

The Board considered a report seeking the establishment of a mobility park on Cashel Street outside
the offices of Work and Income New Zealand.

The Board resolved to approve the parking restriction changes as set out in clauses 1-3 of the Traffic
Engineer’s report.
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